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Avril Buxton 

From: Ian Gibson (Cllr) 
Sent: 03 March 2021 09:00 
To: Wordsworth, Robert 
Cc: Andy Watt 
Subject: APP/D3830/W/21/3266563 

Dear Mr Wordsworth, 

I would like to make a short statement to the Inquiry on the 11th March. 

I will be unable to join the Inquiry until 11am as I have committed to attend an important briefing on the 
economic recovery of Gatwick airport until then. 

Kind regards 

Dr Ian Gibson 
MSDC Ward Member for Crawley Down and Turners Hill 
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